From: (SG-RECOVER)

Sent: vendredi 5 février 2021 17:00

To: RPUE IT - Rappresentante Permanente
Cc: (SG-RECOVER)

Subject: RE: Meeting between Amb. Massari and Mrs Gauer

Dear

Thank you for your email.

I confirm the meeting on Friday 12/02 at 5pm in the premises of the Berlaymont building. As always, please send us the data for registration of the visitors.

Kind regards



Office of Céline Gauer – Head of the Recovery and Resilience Task Force European Commission

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

Tel: +32

@ec.europa.eu

From: RPUE IT - Rappresentante Permanente < rpue.rp@esteri.it>

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 11:34 AM

To: (SG-RECOVER) @ec.europa.eu>

Cc: RPUE IT - Rappresentante Permanente < rpue.rp@esteri.it >

Subject: Meeting between Amb. Massari and Mrs Gauer

Dear

As usual, it was very nice speaking with you.

Further to our telephone conversations today, this is to confirm that Ambassador Massari would like to meet Mrs Céline Gauer next week.

As you suggested, we could perhaps schedule a meeting on Friday 12 February at 5.00 p.m. in your premises.

Ambassador Massari would probably be accompanied by Affairs Coordinator.

Once you confirm us the meeting, we will send you the visitor's template.

Looking forwards to hearing from you.

Thank you very much

All the best



Permanent Representation of Italy to the EU Rue du Marteau, 9 1000 Bruxelles

雷: (0032) 2 2200520 ⊠: <u>rpue.rp@esteri.it</u>